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A message from the Head teacher  

COMMUNICATION  

We have 6 whole school priorities that we are all working 

on together. One of the priorities involves improving the 

way we communicate with parents and carers.  

So far we have: 

 Re-designed the website which includes a calendar 

outlining all the key dates throughout the year.  

 Sent home a document showing who you need to talk 

to if you have a comment, query, concern or need in-

formation.  

 Introduced Parent Champions and Parent Forums to 

increase the number of opportunities to give         

feedback. We are currently looking at our Homework    

Policy as a result of these.  

But we will be doing more!  

This year, before  Parents’ Evening, you will receive a new      

Report Card for your child. This will give you key               

information about behaviour and progress and allow you to 

have a much more productive Parents’ Evening, as you will 

be equipped  with more information.  

We will also be holding an extra Parents’ Evening at the 

end of the year, after the final school reports go home, so 

you can ask any questions you may have.  

Please remember, every class teacher is outside at the end 

of the day—so please do not hesitate to speak with us.  

Remember to use our website, download 

our APP and  follow us on Facebook.  

 

Key Dates  

Tuesday 7 November 

Governors’ Day in school  

Friday 10 November 

Pre-School and Nursery Cake 

Sale 

Week beginning 13 November  

Anti-Bullying Week  

Monday 27 November 

Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 29 November 

Parents’ Evening  

Please also check the         

calendar on our website  

Attendance  

Congratulations to 1MB 

who won the attendance 

prize this week!               

Remember the 

termly prize…  
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